
Oakfield School 
Single Positive case – Advice to Parents  

Dear Parents/Carers 

I have been advised that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the school community. 

I know that you will find this worrying and I am continuing to monitor the situation. I am working 
closely with the people at Public Health and following their advice. This letter is to inform you of the 
current situation. The Public Health team reassure me that for most people, coronavirus (COVID-19) 
will be a mild illness. 

The people who have been in direct prolonged contact with the confirmed cases have been told by 
telephone from a member of staff and will be staying at home for 14 days. 

The school will be remaining open. If you have not been contacted today by the school, then your 
child is not required to self-isolate.  

If anyone in your family develops symptoms or tests positive for coronavirus can you please let us 
know? 

Thank you all for your support. 

Yours sincerely 
Rachel Davies 
Headteacher 

 

 

 


